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October 12, 2018

VIA RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1 E4

Attention: Kirsten Walli,
Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Fagler, Rubinoff LL.P
Lawyers

77 King Street West.
5urte 30Q0, PO Box 95

7D Centre North Tower
f̀ oranto, ON MSK I G8

t: 4 (6.864,97001 (f: 4 16.941.8852
foglers,com

Reply To: Thomas Brett
Direct Dial: 416.941.8861
E-mail: tbrett@foglers.com
Our File No. 176656

Re: EB-2017-0306/EB-2017-0307: Union Gas -Comments on Cost Claims

While BOMA agrees that in assessing the cost claims the Board can have regard to the average
amount of the cost claims, the calculated average of the cost claims should not be the most
important factor. Submissions are individual in nature. They address more or less issues, and
they are all different. The main focus should be on determining the value of the intervenors'
submissions to the Board, regardless of whether the cost claim is above or below the average.

Yours sincerely,

FOGLER, RUBINOFF ~LLP
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Thomas Brett
TB/dd
cc: All Parties (via efraail)
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